
8. REVIEW OF STANDING ORDERS FOR THE REGULATION OF 
CONTRACTS 

 The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been 
circulated) by the Head of Corporate Services presenting the proposed 
revised Standing Orders for the Regulation of Contracts (Contract 
Standing Orders). 

 The report recommended that the Council Executive approve the 
proposed revised Contract Standing Orders as attached at appendix 1 to 
the report. 

 Decision 

 To approve the terms of the report. 

 


